
 
The Adams River Salmon Society 

PO Box 24034 
Scotch Creek, BC  V0E 3L0 

 
 

 
 
November 22, 2018 
 
Charles Hamilton 
Columbia Shuswap Regional District 
555 Harbourfront Drive NE  
Salmon Arm, BC   
V1E 3M1 
 
RE: Appointment to our Board as a Appointed Director 
 
Dear Charles 
 
The Adams River Salmon Society Board of Directors is pleased to request from CSRD that a 
representative be appointed to our Board as a Director. This appointment will require 
attendance at monthly meetings to help bring a voice and solutions to the table for the Society. 
They will not be associated with any committees unless they choose to.  
 
The Society is taking on new directions with salmon conservation and have taken on more 
directives from our community and abound to put more efforts into the education of salmon 
issues and look into ways to correct them. We have expanded from not only bringing 
approximately 200,000 visitors from near and far into our community through the 3-week 
festival of the Salute to the Sockeye but also now the Shuswap Salmon Symposium has brought 
stakeholders to the table for solutions and an action plan to put those in motion. 
 
I don’t think this person’s involvement with the Salmon Society will take any time to the 
detriment of his CSRD duties. Thank you for your consideration.  
 
Respectfully 
 

 
Don Paterson 
President 
The Adams River Salmon Society 


